
 

Teacher’s Corner 
Mrs. Musselwhite &  Mrs. Hannigan 

 

Classroom Donations: Thank you very much to all who have generously contributed to our 
classroom over the year! We would greatly appreciate any donations of sidewalk chalk, bub-
bles, empty toilet paper rolls, plastic straws, spoons, and plastic grocery bags  

Track and Field: The annual school track and field days are coming up later this month. This 
is for junior and intermediate students, however, the primary students often spend a portion 
of their day cheering on the older students.  

Language: We will be finishing up our last couple of letters this month. We continue to learn 
how letters and sounds combine to make simple consonant-vowel-consonant words such as 
cat, pig, pen etc. Our journal writing continues.  The reading at home continues to be going 
strong, with many students reading to 100 and beyond! Please continue to send the reading 
folders back to school daily.  We will wrap up our reading folders at the beginning of June. 

Math: We are wrapping up our work with measurement.  The students greatly enjoyed 
measuring various items around the classroom!  We will now focus on composing and decom-
posing numbers to 10.  Playing board games with dice at home is a great way to practice num-
bers. 

We are Going on a Trip!!! 
 
Your Kindergarten team has been 
working out the details for our year 
end trip and we are excited to share 
with you that we will be heading to 
Zippy Zoom’s Indoor Playground! Stay 
tuned for more information to come 
your way! 

 

Reminders: 

Please do not send students to school with toys from home.  We 

do not want personal belongings to go missing , get broken , or 

stolen.  They can sometimes become a distraction during class 

time as well. 

We are back to getting outside more often during the day.  

Please make sure your child has an extra set of clothes at school, 

just in case! 


